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Aspen Trails Park 
Stormwater Improvements

Neighborhood Meeting 
Wednesday, December 9, 2020 26, 6:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Aspen Trails Park 
Proposed Storm Water Improvements

The Village of Mount Prospect is planning improvements to 
reduce stormwater flooding near Aspen Trails Park and the 
neighborhood tributary to Levee 37 Pump Station #2 (see purple 
shaded area in map at left).

The River Trails Park District is also working on plans to update 
the recreational amenities (i.e. playground equipment, athletic 
fields and courts, etc.) at Aspen Trails Park. In conjunction with 
this work, the Village plans to construct an underground storm 
water detention facility beneath the park. This new facility will 
temporarily store stormwater during severe rain events.  

After the stormwater improvements are completed, the park will be 
restored to  a flat, level, surface.  When all work is comlete, the 
neighborhood will enjoy new park facilities and improved 
stormwater protection.

If you would like to learn more, but are not able to attend 
the meeting, please call Public Works at 847/870-5640 or send 
us an email at publicworksdept@mountprospect.org.

Virtual Meeting (online)
Advanced registration is required.  

Register at https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/
register/7195695985191380491 

or visit the project website 
(www.mountprospect.org/aspentrails)

Impacted Area 
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